
Site Information:  

South Plains will partner with the ongoing mission work of Misión para Cristo taking place in Jinotega, Nicaragua. 
Misión para Cristo is a mission effort serving communities throughout Nicaragua in the name of Christ. From 
construction projects to medical clinics to education, Misión para Cristo has become a respected and well known 
presence among the community. The South Plains team will potentially be participating in all of the mission efforts 
listed above during our time in Jinotega. The work that will occupy our time will be matched with what our team is best 
equipped to do.  

Important Dates:  

Mission trip applications will be accepted beginning March 21, 2018. There are 35 spots available and they will be 
filled on a first come-first serve basis. Application will be accepted through April 11, 2017. All students who are not an 
incoming freshman or above must be accompanied by their parent or legal guardian in order to participate. Everyone 
is required to have their Passport no later than June 20th.  

Cost:  

The cost per participant for this trip is $800. The actual cost of the trip is $2,000 per person but is being offset by The 
Engage contribution. Participants are asked not to seek additional financial support from the South Plains 
congregation in light of the significant commitment the church is already making. Refunds are dependent upon 
cancellations in relation to the departure date of July 20th. A deposit of $200 is due with applications. This deposit 
is non-refundable.  

All meals, lodging, and travel are included in the $800 tuition for the trip. Participants are required to have a Passport 
to travel. Cost for the Passport application process is separate from the overall cost of the trip and is the responsibility 
of each participant.  

While in Jinotega, there will be opportunities to shop. Extra spending money around $50-$100 is recommended for 
those planning on visiting the shopping areas.  

  



Frequently Asked Questions:  

What will we be doing?  

As mentioned before, our work will consist of anything from assisting with medical work to construction to teaching 
adults/children. Some specific things that groups have been involved with in the past include drilling water wells, 
installing water filtration device, working with children through a program much like VBS, participating in the 
construction aspect of the building projects around the community (usually these are education related), working on a 
community garden, and teaching people of the community how to read using Spanish reading books. We'll have the 
opportunity to choose what we'll be doing each day based upon our skill set and what is available. Everyday there is a 
sign-up list for missionaries to choose what they'll be involved with the following day, so we will split into different 
groups doing different things.  

Will we be working directly with the missionary?  

Yes, Benny Baker is the primary contact for the Misión para Cristo mission, but he is also accompanied by a fleet of 
other workers. Over the past 20 years, Misión para Cristo has grown considerably. There are many native and non-
native workers at the mission. Each day work groups will be accompanied by a translator and a couple of other 
workers from the mission. These workers will function not only in a linguistic capacity but they will also transport us to 
and from the work sites as well as keep us organized and on task as we work.  

Where will everyone be staying for the week? Describe the facility...  

Misión para Cristo is located in the City of Jinotega. The campus consists of a large compound capable of holding 
multiple groups at once. We'll be sleeping in guys and girls dormitories in the compound as well as eating breakfast 
and dinner together in their cafeteria. Groups will take sack lunches to their work sites every day. There is no need to 
bring sleeping bags as bedding is provided. Ladies might want to bring their own wash clothes.  

What does a typical day look like?  

Depending on the projects our group is involved in, we'll leave the compound between 7-9am each day. The furthest 
work site won't be more than 1.5 hours away. Everyone will pack sack lunches to take with them and work at their 
sites until departing to be back at the compound by 5pm. There are shopping areas within walking distance of the 
compound. We can take advantage of these in the evenings. Our work days will be Monday-Thursday. Friday will be a 
fun day where we will take advantage of some of the touring recommendations of the mission. Lunch will be provided 
on this day. We will go back to the hotel we stayed at upon our arrival to be ready for our morning departure on 
Saturday the 25th. Our Sunday will be spent traveling to Jinotega from Managua where we fly into. We will walk to a 
cross that overlooks the valley and that night we'll have church service together at the compound.  

Should I be concerned about safety? 

Statistically Nicaragua is the safest country in the Western Hemisphere. The primary missionary, Benny Baker, is a 
warden for the U.S. embassy. He aids in overseeing safety concerns in Latin America and is very confident and 
knowledgeable about the safety of the groups he brings in. As is with any South Plains trip our adult sponsors will be 
aware of any safety concerns throughout the trip and will accompany the students as they shop and as they work at 
the work sites.  



          Application for Nicaragua Summer Mission 2018 
 
Name:____________________________________ 

Email:_____________________________________ 

Home Address:___________________________ 

 

Gender: ☐M ☐F  DOB:___________________ 

Cell Phone:________________________________ 

City:______________ State:____Zip:____________ 

A $200 (non-refundable) deposit is due with this application no later than March 5th. 

 Amount Enclosed____________  

	

☐ Cash		

☐ Check (# ______ )	

Credit Card: 

Name on Card:_________________________________________Card Number:___________________________ 

Street Address_____________________________ City:____________________ State:____Zip:______________ 

3 Digit Security Code:_______ Exp. Date___ /___  

        mm yy 

 

Passport Information 

Do you have a passport? ☐ Yes ☐ No    Citizenship: ☐ U.S. ☐ Other _______________________  

Full Legal Name (as on Passport/DL):________________________________________________________________  

Passport Number:_____________________________ Expiration Date:________________________ 

General Information: What gifts and strengths do you have that would benefit your preferred mission opportunity? 

_____________________________________________________________________________________________ 

_____________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Do you have any health-related conditions (emotional, mental, or physical) that could prevent or effect your 

participation in the trip?:__________________________________________________________________________ 

_____________________________________________________________________________________________ 
  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


